
Submitter: Blake Hodgetts 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I support the continuation of mail-in voting in Oregon. Mail-in voting is the most 

effective method of maintaining a fair and accessible franchise for all eligible voters. I 

believe that any attempt to curtail mail-in voting is a blatant effort to disenfranchise 

certain members of the electorate, and it should be fought at every level by every 

person who believes in democracy. Oregon’s vote-by-mail system has been shown to 

be safe, effective, and free from tampering and controversy. There is no legitimate 

reason to interfere with it. 


